Long Sutton Primary School
Dick Turpin Way, Long Sutton. Spalding Lincs. PE12 9EP
Telephone 01406 363381
E-mail enquiries@longsutton.lincs.sch.uk

Web site www.longsutton.lincs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr B Lord
15th March 2022
Year 5 trip llam Hall
Dear Parents/Carers,

As I’'m sure you are being reminded by your child, our trip to llam Hall is only 9 days away.
Children need to be at school by 8.45a.m. on Friday the 25" March (we will be leaving at 9.20a.m.).
School will be open from 8.30am. In addition to luggage, the children need to bring a bag that they
can carry their lunch and drinks bottle in that can be comfortably slung over their shoulder when
walking (children will need to bring their own food for lunch on the first day). A small haversack/
rucksack/ school bag would be ideal. Children need to wear comfortable flat shoes suitable for
walking. Please pack some bin liners for dirty or wet clothing and shoes. Because of the type of
flooring, slippers would also be useful to wear when inside the building as no shoes are allowed to
be worn. Children can bring a small amount of money to buy treats and a souvenir, but we would
recommend no more than £10. Money should be brought in a small plastic bag or purse with their
name on it to hand to their class teacher on the day of departure. Because we will be out and
about on Saturday, please pack a couple of brunch bars/ biscuits for nibbles for your child when we
are out walking.

Please ensure the medical form is returned as soon as possible. Any medication needs to be in a
labelled sealable bag and, where possible, should be given in to Mrs Clark or Miss Hannam as
early as possible in the week we leave. Medication, where necessary, can be handed in on the
morning of departure, but we would politely ask you to come earlier rather than later.

Through the weekend, we will keep you updated via Twitter. As always, parental permission will be
observed. If you would like to change your permission, this can be done through the school office.
llam Hall can be contacted on 01335 350212. The school mobile number for this trip will be released
next week. Please note this line is for emergencies only.

We return to school on Sunday the 27" of March at around 3.45pm. If we are going to be late, we
will update you through the school Twitter account.

Please ensure the balance of the trip is settled before Wednesday 23" March 2022, unless you
have an existing agreement. If you have any issues with payment please contact the school office.
If you have any other queries please contact Mrs Clark, Miss Hannam or myself and we will be
happy to help.

Regards,

Foto U Nitohbead

Mr Whitehead
Acting Assistant Headteacher
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